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From: Paul Tobin <paulxtobin@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2017 12:14 PM
To: Kramer, Kory; Dunlap, Bill; Koetting, Peter; Kleiman, Lauren; Lowrey, Lee; Weigand, Erik; Zak, Peter; Biddle, Jennifer; 

Campagnolo, Daniel; Jurjis, Seimone; info@spon-newportbeach.org
Subject: Comments: 2607 Overbuilding

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello, I have just reviewed the application (PA2016-170) for this address and it seems obvious that this is the 
kind of gross overbuilding that should not be allowed in Newport Beach. 

I urge you to reject the Application, the requests for variances and other deviations from sensible planning, and 
require the builder to confirm with existing limits.  

--  
Thank you. 

Paul Tobin 
paulxtobin@gmail.com 

Planning Commission - November 9, 2017 
Item No. 2b Additional Materials Received 

Ginsberg Residence Coastal Development Permit And Variance (PA2016-170)




